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Russia  
Fact 

 

Red Square 
used to be 

white-washed. 
The Russian 
name means 

“Beautiful 
Square.” 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
July 6th 

Departure  
for Ukraine

Praises  
!  Deputation is done and our 
minimum support level is raised!  
 
!  People involved in the Dorcas 
Project were able to see a 30 gal. tote 
and a medium-sized box sent overseas 
for the children there. 
 
Prayer Requests   
"  For the salvation of Russian leaders 
and for the safety of missionaries 
serving there. 
 
#  That we will be able to find an 
apartment to rent within our budget - 
and close enough to the church and 
public transportation. 
 
#  For the fighting in southeastern 
Ukraine to cease. 

Packing, Prepping, and Praising!

 
the Skean family    

Newsletter

Wow, by this time next month, we will be writing our prayer letter from Ukraine!  
 
Time has flown by this month as we were busily boxing things up to sell or donate, navigating through the 
process of shipping our van overseas, choosing what to send and what to store. [We’re now on a first name 
basis with our local Fedex location.] We both appreciate the families in our sending church that volunteered 
and/or were willing to watch the children as we focused on preparing and packing to leave for the mission 
field. A couple even took time off work to help. This was indeed a blessing as both children caught pink eye and 
baby Cherith has been to the hospital twice now over ear infection concerns.  
 
With the most recent statement from All Points Baptist (the clearinghouse), it looks like God has supplied 100% 
of the minimum support goal we needed! We are really thankful for that. In addition to that, the 
goal we had for our GoFundMe campaign for moving expenses ($1,400) was exceeded. A 
vehicle will be very useful for both personal use and ministry! We would like to say, “Thank 
you” to everyone who has been involved in this success. We count you a blessing.
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Support Through: All Points Baptist Mission (PO Box 977 New Philadelphia, OH 44663)

Sending Church:  Grace Baptist Church (101 Donation Road Greenville, PA 16125)

Mailing Address: Skean Family (PO Box 670 Greenville, PA 16125)

June Journeys

We hosted a party celebrating the end 
of our deputation journey. Our family 
purchased pizza and drinks, inviting 
everyone to attend. Praise the Lord for 
the approx. 50 people that showed up!

Cherith, our youngest daughter, was 
dedicated on Sunday, June 18th during 
the Father’s Day service at our home 
church. We greatly desire that she 
grow up to be a servant of God. 

Katrina is such a wonderful lady. I am 
really thankful for her. [No, this is not 
Katrina writing this for me.] Amid the 
stress of moving and the many 
problems swirling around, she is 
smiling. What a great example for 
Vivian.


